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To:

Carl Pascal, 

Manager- H.R.

Vibrant Software Technologies 

Brighton – P8 6KG

17th March, 2012

Dear Mr. Pascal,

First of all, I would like to tell you that I am really thankful to this company for everything that it has helped me with, the knowledge, the resources and every other thing in the past five years.

Now, I think that for me, it is the right time to climb the ladder, and get a better position in this company so that I can put into action whatever I have learned so far. Progression at this stage will help me take more responsibilities on my shoulders that will be beneficial for both me and this organization.

I can assure you of my continued loyalty and dedication towards this company for improved productivity.  

I hope my request will be considered and, I will be given a better opportunity.

Thanking You,

Yours Sincerely,

Raymond Jeffrey
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